
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
CC: Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/13/2012 4:13:13 PM 
Subject: FW: Policy Shop Connections

From: Rasmussen, Richard
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 3:37 PM
To: Smoak, Carol
Subject: Policy Shop Connections

I checked all visible network ports in the policy shop. Only one functional network connection is available, and that is 
one behind the Xerox 5755 copier. The new network printer, located where Madison Walker used to sit, could be 
located anywhere along the same wall as the Xerox 5755 copier. Moving that new network printer to the other wall 
by the Xerox copier would free up the network port where Madison Walker used to sit.

There are other unused network ports but they did not test as functional. We need to get DSIT to assist us with
connecting those ports on the second floor of the Statehouse if we are going to use any of them. I do not know the
cost but it would involve an hourly rate for two people as a minimum.

Richard L. Rasmussen
Director of Information Technology 
Phone: 803-734-4511
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